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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Happy end of term! Please see the below important dates and information that you may find 

useful for the upcoming new academic year. We wish you all a wonderful summer break and 

look forward to welcoming the children back on Tuesday 3rd September. 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday 24th July  Last day of the summer term  

Tuesday 3rd September  First day back 

 St Georges House Residential 

3rd – 4th April  Y5 Residential to London (more info to follow) 

22nd – 25th April  Y6 residential to St Georges House (more info to follow) 

 
We say goodbye and thank you to Mrs J Mitchell, who’s retiring after many years as our 

Teaching Assistant at Langtree.  Thank you and good luck to Miss Bennett who leaves Langtree 

to take up a teaching role at Bishops Tawton School from September.  I’m sure you’ll be in 

agreement that all of our staff at Langtree School deserve a big thank you for their hard work 

and dedication over the last year.   

 

Special Diet Registration form 
If your child has any dietary requirements or changes to their dietary needs, please notify the school 

immediately. The kitchen manager will support these requirements. Please note until the 

arrangements are in place you will have to provide your child with a home packed lunch. 

 

North Devon Football Tournament 
Well done to our Year 5 And 6 Football Team who competed in the North Devon Football tournament 

in Barnstaple.  

They qualified for this event back in February when they played against schools in our learning 

community at GTS.  

The team played with determination and passion and showed amazing team spirit. 

They were picked out by one of the organisers for being a great team and very 

supportive and encouraging to other teams in the tournament.  
Well done Langtree Footballers.  

 

 

 

 

Executive Head Teacher 
Melanie Smallwood 
Head of School  
Sarah Rushworth 
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Green tree award 
Over the year Langtree school has been taking part in Green tree award challenges to earn points for 

our school. The Green Tree award is a scheme that awards school that take part in environmental 

challenges and encourages outdoor learning and links work to trees, woods and wildlife.  

Langtree School have been taking part in the Green Tree scheme since 2006 and over the years have 

progressed through the levels Bronze, Silver and Gold.  

This year we have completed a range of challenges to increase our points level. Classes have visited 

woods, investigated trees, looked at habitats, created art inspired by different perspectives, and set 

trails for others to follow.  

This has enabled us to increase our points and we are pleased to announce that Langtree School has 

gained its Platinum Green Tree award.  

 

Well done Langtree School.  

 

 
 

 

Class F - Billy Bear's end of term Party 
Class F’s party was a hit! The children had lots of party fun and they enjoyed having a picnic with 

their Teddy Bears. We hope they had fun and had lots to say about it! 

 

 

Year 6 – Milkyway Trip 
The year 6’s had a lovely time at the Milky Way on Monday to celebrate their time with us at 

Langtree School. We wish them the best of luck at secondary school in September! We know they will 

be amazing! 

 

Also, a big thank you to the PTA for covering the cost of the trip for the children. 

 

 

Menu change for Tuesday September 3rd 

On the day of our return, (3/9) school dinner will be switched to Monday's option which is pizza. 

Therefore any child booked in for main meal on Tuesday, will receive that - for this day ONLY.  From 

Wednesday onwards the menu will remain the same. 

 

 

 



School Dinners 

Just a reminder regarding the price increase for our school dinners. This will 

rise to £2.70 from September as per email that was sent out earlier in the term. 

Please could you ensure that you have booked your child's dinner by midnight for 

the following day. 

 

Our Menu remains the same until it’s review after the October half term. Please see the menu dates 

from September on the school website here.  

 

 

School pick-up arrangements 
Please call the school office as soon as possible if pick up arrangements for your child change, so we 

can let the class teacher know. We need consent from the parent/carer for any changes to normal 

pick up.  For safeguarding reasons, we cannot accept your child telling us. 

 

If you haven’t booked the afterschool club for your child, but need them to attend at last minute, 

you must call the school to book them in.  If your child regularly takes the bus home, but on an 

occasion doesn't need to, again please make sure you let us know in advance, so we can ensure your 

child doesn’t get on the bus and gets home safely.   

 

 

Eduspot/SchoolMoney Bookings 

Eduspot/SchoolMoney bookings are now OPEN for School Dinners, Breakfast Club and Afterschool 

Club for the Autumn term. 

 

 

Summer Activities/Clubs/Events 

For Summer activities, clubs and events during the holidays, please see the list on our website here. 

 

 

Thank you 

We would like to thank you for your continued support throughout the year and wish you a wonderful 

summer; we hope you and the children manage a well-earned rest. We look forward to welcoming you 

back on our return to school on Tuesday 3rd September. 

 

 

 

 

 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!  

https://www.langtree.devon.sch.uk/web/school_meals_/628120
https://www.langtree.devon.sch.uk/web/events_and_holiday_activities/628197

